


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
An Oklahoma Department of Transportation project to rehabilitate six miles of I-40 in Seminole County was 
recently recognized by the American Concrete Pavement Association with an Excellence in Concrete 
Pavement award. At the Monday, Dec. 9 meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission, ACPA 
Oklahoma/Arkansas Chapter Executive Director Brent Burwell presented the prestigious Gold Award in the 
Divided Highways (Rural) category to ODOT. Pictured from left are Commission Vice-Chairman David 
Burrage, retired ODOT Roadway Design Engineer Mohamed Nazari-Robati, Duit Construction Co. 
Operations Manager John Jones, Purcell Resident Engineer Dr. Caleb Reimer, Division Three Construction 
Engineer Ron Brown, Burwell and ODOT Executive Director Mike Patterson.  
 
 

 
 
 
 


